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(CCC) Spend on catering 
 
Under the FOI Act, I would like to ask how much money the council has spent on 
food/ catering for council meetings, by month, from November 2021 to January 
2023. Please would you be so kind as to provide the monthly sum spent, by order 
of month and year. 
 
Could you please confirm that food/ catering at council meetings between June 
2022 to January 2023, where they have taken place, have been either vegan/ 
plant-based or vegetarian in accordance with the motion submitted by Councillor 
Hannah Copley on May 26th 2022. 
 
Response 
 
'Council meetings' has been taken to mean meetings held between Council 
employees and/or Councillors. As such, there is no record of catered Council 
meetings in the period November 2021 to January 2023. The majority of Council 
meetings have been held remotely via Teams, and occasionally Zoom. 
 
If your query has been misinterpreted, please feel free to raise a new FOI 
providing more specific criteria. 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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